
Press Release 

For immediate release 

Three candidates in the running for the position of Councillor in District 6 

Chelsea, November 18, 2019 - The Municipality of Chelsea officially announces that an election 
will be held on December 15 following the reception of three candidacies for the position of 
Councillor for District 6. In order for the ballot to take place, a minimum of two candidacies had 
to have been submitted by November 15.   

The candidates running for the position of councillor are : 
- Laurette Bédard (official agent Hérve Lémaire)

- Kimberly Chan (official agent Marc Allain)
- Edmond Hétu (official agent Edmond Hétu)

Once again, the Municipality reminds that only residents of district 6 will be able to vote in the 
by-election. Here are the important information to remember:  

• Voting will take place on Sunday, December 15, from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. at the Hollow
Glen Community Centre located at 12 chemin du Parc

• Advance polling will be held on Sunday, December 8, from noon to 8 p.m. at the public
library located at 100 chemin d'Old Chelsea

For more information on by-elections, visit chelsea.ca/election-en. 
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